Jones, William V., EMNRD

From: Jones, William V., EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, December 15, 2010 1:54 PM

To: "Truax, Valerie L.

Cc: Ezeanyim, Richard, EMNRD; Dade, Randy, EMNRD

Subject: Disposal application from BOPCO, LP: Big Eddy Unit #97 30-015-24138 Proposed Morrow

Disposal Well from 13215 to 13422

Hello Valerie: i 3,‘){»0
We have reviewed this application and have talked today concerning this well.

The well appears to still be reporting gas production from a Morrow interval uphole from the Morrow interval proposed
for disposal. ’ '

Because of the following, possible waste issues:

a. Converting a producing well to disposal.

b. Utilizing a common gas producing interval such as this meandering Morrow formation for disposal purposes.
This application appears to be beyond the scope of an administrative review and should only be considered at an
examiner hearing where evidence can be presented concerning waste issues.

Please let me know if BOPCO does enter a Case for the examiner docket.

Thank You, Ne [+SS Th TmMpemc
William V Jones, P.E. -
Engineering, Oil Conservation Division C/W \/)T\: o Kw‘/‘—
1220 South St. Francis Drive, Santa Fe, NM 87505 . . -
Tel 505.476.3448 ~ Fax 505.476.3462 puL— MSFL
— 1, ’
ApvEl WELS




